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To The Senate Legal and Constitutional Affairs Legislation Committee,
 
RE: Marriage Diversity/Equity Legislation.
 
 
I am writing to oppose any change to the present legislation in the Marriage Act!
Marriage is between a man and a woman only. I will not support any change that
includes same sex relationships.
 
Marriage is under enough attack please just leave this institution alone! The
statistic speak for themselves that most children that grow up in a home that has
a Dad and Mum have better health, education and stable relationships
themselves. We also know the rate of divorce and homosexual relationships
have dire consequences for children.
 
AGAIN I WILL NOT SUPPORT THIS LEGISLATION!
 
Leave marriage alone!
 
Yours sincerely,
 
Gail Musch
 




